
From: Theresa Molle 
Date: March 16, 2021 at 11:20:38 AM EDT 
To: regionalclerk@york.ca 
Subject: Stop Hwy 413 

Good day 
 
Our environment, our land, has not been respected globally and locally.  The land is what gives us 
life.  Green spaces have given way to concrete, forests cut down, rivers and lakes contaminated, and our 
precious farmland given way to roads and cookie cutter subdivisions, all for the illusionary platitude of 
“progress”.   
 
Globally, and locally, there has been reckless disregard for our environment, reckless disregard of our 
food security, and reckless disregard for the democratic process.  Covid 19 has brought into sharp focus 
the importance of our green spaces for our physical and mental health. 
So, please respect our local environment and STOP HWY 413.  Our planet is on life support ! 
 
Theresa Molle. 
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